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Don’t forget to Write 
your students name & 
grade on the back of the 
labels and if their name 
is drawn they will win a 

prize!! 
 

Box Tops are used  
to help purchase  

art supplies for our art 
elecƟves.  

Dried lavender bouquets $3.   
If interested please see 
Ms. Linda.  
Proceeds go towards 
 potting soil for use in  
the greenhouse.  

AƩenƟon 8th  
grade parents 

 

If you would like to 
help organize a special 
end of year trip for the 

8th graders please 
come to the parent 
meeting on January 

5th at 6:00 

Have you noticed the new student pickup 
areas after school?   

 
To help make pickups quicker, and more streamlined  
please stay in your car and go to the designated areas.  
Staff will meet you at your car with your student  to 
keep the line moving and our students safe.   

Attending school regularly helps 
children feel better about school 

and themselves. Start building this 
habit in preschool so they learn 

right away that going to school on 
time, every day is important. Good 

attendance will help children do 
well in high school, college,  

and at work  

We need YOU to join Site Council! 
 

The school site council is a group of  
teachers, parents, and classified employees 
that work with the principal to develop, 
review and evaluate school improvement 

programs . We meet once a month, on the 
3rd Thursday of the month, after school. 

Parents remind your middle 
school student to monitor their 
grades and get incomplete  
assessments made up … parents 
can call the school to talk with 
teachers if there are concerns.  

If your student needs PE clothes 
please come to the office. 

We here at Applegate School send 
special thanks to the Applegate  

Community Church and the  
Applegate Fire District for their  

Incredibly generous donations to 
our students during this Holiday 

Season. 
 

We Appreciate You! 


